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fionnagossling.com

Royal LePage Real Estate Services Ltd., Brokerage

Features:
 • Reconstructed in 2007/2008
 • Elevator to all 3 Levels
 • Heated Driveway & Walkways
 • Honduras Mahogany Vestibule
 • Spay painted throughout-no brush marks

 • Wood panel walls throughout 
 principal rooms
 • Solid wood custom cabinetry throughout
 • Savant A/V system with centrally 
 controlled lights, audio and visual



If you’re looking for a forever home, the search ends here. This
elegant heritage house was built in 1927, and then fully reconstructed
from the inside-out to an extraordinary standard. While maintaining
the original façade, character and charm with lead-mullioned windows,
hardwood flooring, crown moulding and solid wood custom cabinetry, it
has been updated to include luxuries that go beyond the ordinary.

Inside you’ll find an elevator to all three levels, underfloor
heating, and a Smart Home system. Outside there’s no need to shovel
with the heated driveway and front steps. The quality here isn’t just
high-end, it’s the best of the best.

Every detail of this home is exquisite. Be welcomed by the warm
mahogany entranceway, through the foyer and straight into the heart of
the home: an open concept kitchen that overlooks the cozy family room
as well as the dining and formal living areas. Additional ground floor
rooms include a spacious office and fully fitted laundry room.

Upstairs, the south-west facing master includes his and her walk-in
closets, an ensuite with a soaker tub, walk-in shower, and his and her
vanities. Two more bedrooms with built-in closets and a main bathroom
round out the upper level.

Downstairs the craftsmanship continues with an outstanding wet bar.
Made of rough-sawn reclaimed elm, it’s open to both the recreation
room and billiard area. The basement also has a fully equipped gym, a
large fourth bedroom, and luxury bathroom, ideal for teenage kids or
guests.

Outside, towering trees and a beautiful garden create a personal
oasis. From here, it’s an easy stroll to Lake Ontario or downtown
Oakville with all of its amenities. This house is ideal for those
searching for a home with beauty, integrity and soul.

Just the Numbers:
 • Lot Size: 100 x 158
 • Taxes: $21,867 (2015)
 • Total living space: 3868 + 2259 = 6127
 • Bedrooms: 3+1
 • Bathrooms: 3+1

Inclusions:
 • Fridge,
 • Freezer
 • Beverage fridge (x2)
 • Stove
 • Dishwasher (x 2)
 • Ice maker
 • Espresso maker

 •  Steam oven 
 •  Microwave
 •  Warming drawer
 •  Washer
 •  Dryer
 •  All electric light fixtures 
 (ex. wall sconces at bar)

 •  All window coverings
 •  Keg fridge and tap
 •  Pool table
 •  Gym equipment
 •  Central vacuum with attachments
 •  1 Garage Door opener
 •  Offered fully furnished for $3,895,000.

Your Forever Home Awaits!
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